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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #19-0560  
 CONFERENCE MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: June 4, 2019 
  
TITLE: Interstate 95 Ramp Signaling System - (Commission Districts 1, 2, 3 

and 4) 
 
 
Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) staff will be providing a presentation on 
the Interstate 95 Ramp Signaling System. As part of the overall congestion-relief plan, 
the signals are designed to control the rate at which vehicles enter the highway based 
on real-time traffic conditions. 
 
Attachment  
Exhibit 1 - Florida Department of Transportation I-95 Ramp Signaling System  

 
 

Prepared by: Lisa Marie Glover, Transportation and Mobility 

  
Interim Department Director: Ben Rogers, Transportation and Mobility  


